
March 8,ZOOl 

RECEIVED 

HomrabJe John Cornyn 
At&xney General of Texas 
209 west 14th 
Austin, TX 78701 

MAR 1 6 2001 

Of’NON COMMITTEE 

Reauest for Odnion 

Dear General Cornyn: 

Please render an opinion on Section 772 of the Health and Safety Code. The question is the 
extent of the service allowed to be provided by the 9-i -1 District. Is the district allowed to 
expend funds collected under this section for purposes other than the design of the system, 
establishment and operation of public safety answering points and the administration fee to the 
Service supplier? 

Thank you for your consideration of this request for opinion. 

State Representative District 91 
Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs 

CC: Dr. Bill Munn 
Hon. Charlie Geren 

Atsstin offke 
ml. 50x 2910 

Austin, Texas 787682910 
512463-u482 

District Office: 
3525 Denton Hwy., Ste. A 
Fort Ubrth, Exas 76117 
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